AH Committee

From: Debbie Arakaki <debbie@debbiearakaki.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:28 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Olowalu Housing for owner occupants

To Whom it May Concern,

| totally support owner occupant housing for the people of Maui. Olowalu is a great location as it located close to
Lahaina town as well as the Kahului side of the island.

As a parent, | definitely see the need for housing so our children can afford to work, live and stay on Maui. As a resident
of West Maui, | want to be able to see more locally owned housing on the West side of Maui, it is sorely needed. With
the majority of jobs being held within the Kaanapali and Kapalua resorts, residents that work at these resorts should be
able to live within a reasonable distance. Too many are traveling back and forth over the Pali to the other side of the
island to be in housing that is more reasonably priced.

Please approve the Lihau'ula workforce housing project.

Mahalo,

Debbie Arakaki



